- Steve Armann <Armann.Steve@epa.gov> September 29, 2014 11:33 AM
To: Jennifer deNicola #* <jen@malibuunites.com> Hide Details
Cc: Tom Huetteman 2
RE: SMMUSD: Supplemental Information for MHS

Jennifer, it is my understanding that in the Supplement, the District is agreeing to remove any caulk with known and verified PCBs
greater than 50 ppm, including caulk that was tested by independent parties.

Steven S. Armann, Manager
Corrective Action Office (LND-4-1)
USEPA Region 9

75 Hawthorne Street

San Francisco, CA 94105
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Fax: 415-947-3533
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